
 

 

 

September 23, 2025 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
 

Symbol: BORORENEW  
 
Kind Attention: Mr. Amit Shinde, Chief Manager - Surveillance 
                
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Clarification on increase in Volume of security of our Company i.e. Borosil 

Renewables Limited 
 
With reference to your letter dated September 22, 2025 bearing reference no. 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/15863, on the captioned subject, we would like to inform that 
the Company has not withheld any material information/ event that is required to be 
disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any other information/ event that in our opinion 
would have a bearing on the price/ volume behaviour in the scrip.  
 
Therefore, the increase in the price/ volume of the scrip of the Company is absolutely 
market driven.  
 
Request you to take the above on record. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Borosil Renewables Limited 
 
 
 
 
Ravi Vaishnav 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
(Membership No. ACS - 34607) 
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